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Dear Residents,  

 

New Village Staff 

 

We are delighted to share with you that we have employed 2 more staff members in October. As the Village 

grows, so is the need for the staffing compliment to match the growing daily demands of this Village. 

 

Olivia Crowther 

Olivia has been appointed as Receptionist at Evergreen Noordhoek. Olivia 

comes with a wealth of knowledge, energy and creativity. Olivia says: “I 

recently returned from a four and a half year stay in Malaysia, and I’m happy to 

be back home in South Africa. I’m glad to be here, and it’s a pleasure to work 

at Evergreen”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shadwin Bergstedt 

Shadwin joins the team as a Utility worker. Shadwin completed his Matric 

Certificate last year and did some studying the first part of this year. This is 

Shadwin’s first permanent employment position and we welcome him to the 

Evergreen Noordhoek Family. 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Village management 

 

 


